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28 March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 3 and 4 have been invited to take part in an Easter Experience workshop at All Saints 

Church. The children will take part in several small group activities learning about the Easter 

story and the importance of Easter to Christians. 

 

Each class will attend the workshops on different days.  We will be walking to the church and 

the workshop will take place outside (weather permitting) so children will need a coat and 

sensible shoes on the day of their visit.  The visit will take place during the school day. 

 

Classes will attend on the following days : 

 

Monday 4th April:  3/4 S 

Tuesday 5th April : 3/4 J 

Wednesday 6th April: 3/4 Jo 

                                

 

Could you please send an email to your Year Group email giving consent for your child to 

attend. 

 

“I give permission for my child ___________________ to attend the All Saints Easter 

Experience.” 

 

dothill.year3parents@taw.org.uk 

 

dothill.y4parents@taw.org.uk 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mrs K Swinney 

Year 3/4 Phase Leader 
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